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To Interested Parties 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR010026 

Date: 14 May 2019  
 

 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
The Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010 – Rule 13 
  
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross scheme  
 
Notification of hearing 
 
I write to advise you that the following hearing will be held on Wednesday 12 June 
2019 at the Atlantic Hotel, 1 Dane Road, Newquay, TR7 1EN. Seating will be available 
30 minutes before the start of the hearing. 
 
Notification of hearing under Section 91 of the Planning Act 2008  
 

Date Hearing Starting 
Time 

Venue 
 

Wednesday 
12 June 
2019 

Issue Specific Hearing on 
Chybucca junction 

10:00 Atlantic Hotel  
1 Dane Road 
Newquay 
TR7 1EN 

 
Free car parking is available at the hotel.  
 
Interested Parties who wish to speak at the hearing should notify the case team at the 
postal or email address above by Monday 3 June 2019. We should be grateful if you 
would inform us if you plan to attend the hearing even if you do not wish to speak. It 
would also assist us if you could notify us of any special needs you may have (eg 
disabled access, hearing loop etc). Please ensure that you include your Interested 
Party reference number in your correspondence. 
 
An agenda for the hearing will be published one week before. 

 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer 
Services: 

e-mail: 

 
0303 444 5000 
A30ChivertontoCarlandCross@plann
inginspectorate.gov.uk     
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Please note that I have decided that the Issue Specific Hearings scheduled to take 
place (if required) on Tuesday 11 and Thursday 13 June are now not required. 
  
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the Case Team using the 
contact details at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Heidi Cruickshank 
 
Examining Inspector   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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